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Department: History 

 Theme/Skill/Topic – 
Autumn 1 

Theme/Skill/Topic – 
Autumn 2 

Theme/Skill/Topic – 
Spring 1 

Theme/Skill/Topic – 
Spring 2 

Theme/Skill/Topic – 
Summer 1 

Theme/Skill/Topic  
 – Summer 2 

Year 7 
 
 
 
 

Content: 
How do I fit into the 
story of Hackney? 
 
Hackney Study 
 
 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Were the Normans the 
ultimate invaders? 
 
 
How do I fit into the 
story of Britain? 
 
Assessment: 
Ultimate invader 
assessment  
 

Content: 
Were the peasants 
revolting? 
 
How do I fit into the 
story of Britain? 
 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Why were the Tudors 
always chopping and 
changing?  
 
How do I fit into the 
story of Britain? 
 
Assessment: 
End of Unit test + 
Assessment Questions 
(50:50) 

Content: 
Why did England chop 
the head off the king? 
 
How do I fit into the 
story of Britain? 
 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Industrial Revolution 
 
 
How do I fit into the 
story of Britain? 
 
 
Assessment: 
End of Unit test + 
Assessment Questions 
(50:50) 

Year 8 
 
 
 
 

Content: 
How did England chop 
the head off the king? 
 
 
How do I fit into the 
story of Britain? 
 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
What was the price of 
sugar in your tea?  
 
How do I fit into the 
story of Britain? 
 
 
Assessment: 
End of Unit test + 
Assessment Questions  

Content: 
Why were the French 
revolting? Causes, key 
events and 
consequences of the 
French revolution 
-Haiti revolution 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Industrial Revolution 
 
How do I fit into the 
story of Britain? 

 
 
 

Assessment: 
End of Unit test + 
Assessment Questions  

Content: 
Why did the sun set on 
the British Empire? 
Depth study on Ireland 
/ India / Africa 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Why did the sun set on 
the British Empire? 
Depth study on Ireland 
/ India / Africa 
 
Assessment: 
End of Unit test + 
Assessment Questions 
(50:50) 

Year 9 
2016-17 
only 
 
 

Content: 
GCSE Preparatory Unit: 
Twentieth Century 
World (WWI) 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 

Content: 
GCSE Preparatory Unit: 
Twentieth Century 
World (WWII) 
 
Holocaust 
 

Content: 
GCSE Preparatory Unit: 
Twentieth Century 
World - Civil War to 
Civil Rights in America  
 
Assessment: 

Content: 
Unit 1: Crime & 
Punishment, 1000-
1750 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 

Content: 
Unit 1: Crime & 
Punishment, 1750-
2000 
 
Assessment: 
End of Chapter tests + 

Content: 
Unit 1: Crime & 
Punishment, 1750-
2000 
 
REVISION + EXAMS 
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 Assessment Questions 

in SOW 
Assessment: 
End of Chapter tests + 
Assessment Questions 
(50:50) 

Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Assessment Questions 
(50:50) 

 
Assessment: 
Unit 1 minus 
Whitechapel (20%)  

Year 10 
 
 
 
 

Content: 
Unit 1: Crime & 
Punishment,  
Whitechapel 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Unit 2: Elizabeth I  
 
Assessment: 
End of Chapter tests + 
Assessment Questions 
(50:50) 

Content: 
Unit 2: Elizabeth I 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Unit 2: Cold War 
 
 
Assessment: 
Unit 1 Mock Exam 

Content: 
Unit 2: Cold War 
 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Unit 2: Cold War 
 
 
Assessment: 
Unit 1 (30%) and 50% 
Unit 2 Mock Exam 
(20%) 

Year 11 
2017-
2018 

Content: 
Unit 2: Cold War 
 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Unit 2: Cold War 
 
 
Assessment: 
EOY10 Unit 1 Exam 
(30%) + Full Unit 2 
Mock Exam (40%) 

Content: 
Unit 3: Germany 
 
 
Assessment: 
Highlighted 
Assessment Questions 
in SOW 

Content: 
Unit 3: Germany 
 
 
Assessment: 
Unit 1, 2 & 3 Mock 
(100%) 

Content: 
REVISION + EXAMS 
 
 
Assessment: 
 

Content: 
REVISION + EXAMS 
 
 
Assessment: 
 

Year 12 Content: 
Unit 1: America, 1917-
96. The changing 
political environment 
 
Unit 2: South Africa, 
1948-94. The response 
to apartheid, 1948-59 
 

Content: 
Unit 1: America, 1917-
96. The quest for civil 
rights 
 
Unit 2: South Africa, 
1948-94. 
Radicalisation of 
resistance & the 
consolidation of 
National Party Power, 
1960-68 
 

Content: 
Unit 1: America, 1917-
96. Society and Culture 
in change 
 
Unit 2: South Africa, 
1948-94. Redefining 
resistance & 
challenges to National 
Party Power, 1968-83 
 

Content: 
Unit 1: America, 1917-
96. The changing 
quality of life 
 
Unit 2: South Africa, 
1948-94. The end of 
apartheid & creation 
of the ‘rainbow 
nation’, 1984-94 
 

Content: 
Unit 1: America, 1917-
96. Historical 
interpretations: What 
impact did the Reagan 
presidency (1981-89) 
have on the USA in the 
years 1981-86? 
 
Unit 2: South Africa, 
1948-94. The end of 
apartheid & creation 
of the ‘rainbow 
nation’, 1984-94 
 

Content: 
Unit 1: America, 1917-
96. Historical 
interpretations: What 
impact did the Reagan 
presidency (1981-89) 
have on the USA in the 
years 1981-86? 
 
]Unit 2: South Africa, 
1948-94. The end of 
apartheid & creation 
of the ‘rainbow 
nation’, 1984-94 
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Year 13 Unit 3: The British 
Experience of Warfare. 
The Napoleonic Wars 
 
COURSEWORK: Cold 
War Controversy 
 

Unit 3: The British 
Experience of Warfare. 
The Crimean War 
 
COURSEWORK: Cold 
War Controversy 
 

Unit 3: The British 
Experience of Warfare. 
The Boer War 
 
COURSEWORK: Cold 
War Controversy 
 

Unit 3: The British 
Experience of Warfare. 
The First World War 
 
REVISION + EXAMS 
 

REVISION + EXAMS 
 

 

 


